## **Dianne Singleton**

From:

Texas Department of Transportation <txdot@txdotcms.com>

Sent:

Monday, March 20, 2017 11:15 AM dsingleton@bandmtelecom.com

To: Subject:

TxDOT: SBE Renewal Certification Approval

March 20, 2017

Mr. James Ballard B&M Telecom, Inc. 400 Industrial Blvd. #112 Mansfield, TX 76063-0654

Re: Small Business Enterprise (SBE) Certification Renewal Approval Vendor # 11595

Dear Mr. Ballard:

We have approved your recently submitted renewal application and your SBE certification remains active.

To ensure that your certification remains valid, please visit the Diversity Management System (DMS) at https://txdot.txdotcms.com/ to periodically review your account information and complete the Renewal Application. Failure to maintain accurate records related to ownership, management control, and contact information could negatively affect your eligibility in the SBE program. If you experience technical difficulties with DMS please click on the "Contact Us and Support" link on the DMS homepage.

Please call us at (512) 416-4700, if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Michael D. Bryant Director Civil Rights Division

If you have any questions please email us at txdot@txdotcms.com.

This message was sent to: dsingleton@bandmtelecom.com Sent on: 3/20/2017 11:15:08 AM System ReferenceID: 46310866